
From: thegreatnomad@aol.com <thegreatnomad@aol.com> 
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 10/7/2014 1:11:03 PM 
Subject: Edwin "pain in your butt" McCain

Hola,

So great to see you if only for a second the other night. Can I ask a favor? The Gov. mentioned she would make an introduction to a 
TV manufacturer in SC that could potentially supply us with flat screens for the boats on our show. Do you have that contact 
information?

Also I am having a very difficult time resolving a registration issue with DNR. I will spare you the details but I have provided enough
forensic evidence and paperwork to justify a small war and still they want more. The problem is that the matter has been handed over 
to the "theft investigation squad" over there and I fear that this could get complicated at a time when I need to focus on the next 
episode. The agent I have been dealing with has been very helpful but it seems her boss is being very demanding. My contact is 
Amanda Purvis (PurvisA@dnr.sc.gov) any help with this would be appreciated. I owe you big time.

Thanks a million,

Edwin
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